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Years 

Well here we are almost at the starting blocks for this year’s trip to Coffs Harbour.  The 

men’s Grand Finals have been run and won so your only concern now should be getting 

your name down for the fabulous trip to Coffs Harbour for hockey, fun and frivolity. 

What I really need to know for now is the names of those going to Coffs and also your 

shirt sizes so that I can place the order later this week!!!   

It’s important that this is done now as I need to confirm and pay for the number of rooms for accommodation at 

the Coastal Bay Motel later this week. 

Therefore, your job should you accept it, is as follows: 

1. Let me know that you are going? 

2. Tell me your shirt size?  S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL and 5XL 

3. Ideally, place a deposit into the bank account; a couple of pineapple (2 x $50.00 = $100.00) will do to start 

with so that I know you are going but if you are just unable at this time just let me know you are coming. 

Monies can be deposited at: 

Greater Bank 

BSB - 637000 

A/C # – 720797682  

Please include your name on the deposit. 

Note: If you are required to place a name on the account from your bank or financial institution then it is 

as follows:  Rod Schimann 

Remember the dates: Depart: Newcastle Hockey Centre at 10.00 am 27th October 17 

We return: Around 8.00 pm 29.10.17 or a little earlier at Hamilton North Bowling Club.  

All this for a cost of: 

$450 per person – $200 deposits would be great but I will take $100 now to book/order the 

accommodation, bus and shirts. First in with deposits are on the bus. Don’t be late or you may miss out. 

It would also be good if you could send me an email to the following address and I can confirm payment if you 

wish:    cath_col53@yahoo.com.au 

Looking forward to catching to as many people as possible at the Hockey Centre on the 27th October 17. 

Col Doyle – The Apprentice 

(M) 0422 965 991 
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